



Junior Nationals 2023 Report


Wow what an extended effort that’s been. 


When we were granted the 2020 Junior Nationals at the 2018 AGM not in our 
wildest dreams did we think it would take until 2023 to see our event actually take 
place.


I must sincerely thank that original organising committee for hanging in there and 
seeing the job through. Not once did you falter and over the weekend you all worked 
tirelessly and did Drifters proud, well done one and all..


What a great event is was. 

Although down on numbers, everyone came with the intention of having a good time 
and giving it their all, and they did.


The venue served us well. It is certainly advantageous to have a seperate area for 
practice and marshalling and it worked well. 

We had 6 motorhomes on site over the weekend and they appreciated the fact that 
they were able to stay on site. 


Congratulations to all those that competed, believe me I know how tedious trainings 
can be, but you all did yourselves, your clubs, and Rock n Roll proud. 


Thank you Rob Connor for fulfilling your original commitment to the event. As usual 
your professionalism and good humour shone through.


Once again thank you Duncan and Nigel for your DJing efforts. 


As the entries came in and the presale weekend door tickets numbers became 
clearer we did have concerns about the viability of the event. But with the help of a 
Grant from the Lion Foundation and a very tight rein on spending we managed to 
make a modest profit of $6433 (see seperate sheet for summary)


A special thanks must go to our treasurer for dealing with the grant application and 
keeping our spending under control, thank you Alan





